


Healthy Start is going digital

If you are still receiving paper 
vouchers you need to reapply for a 
prepaid digital card NOW or your 

vouchers will stop in March 

To reapply or to see if you are eligible 
for Healthy Start support visit the NHS 

website today
https://services.nhsbsa.nhs.uk/apply-

for-healthy-start/

Search: Healthy Start online 

Available to pregnant women, children 
0 – 4 receiving certain benefits 

Or ask your local Children and Family 
centre, Idea store or health visitor for 

help 

https://services.nhsbsa.nhs.uk/apply-for-healthy-start/



